
Poulton Lancelyn Primary School     
          

  

 

 

Dear Parents,                                                                                                   1st November 2018 

 

MAT Reading Competition – Sell Me a Book 

 

A reminder that your child’s homework is due in next week.  Please see details below. 

 

Thank you.  

 

 

 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=cPpANpg8xDs&safe=true 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=fE5fmZKncz8&safe=true 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=cPpANpg8xDs&safe=true
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=fE5fmZKncz8&safe=true

